
NOTICE OF CLOSE OF REGISTRATION FOR 2016 PRIMARY 
ELECTION 

 
 
 In All Precincts, in Eureka County, State of Nevada, NOTICE IS HEREBY 
GIVEN pursuant to NRS 293.560 for the close of registration for the 2016 
Primary Election to be held on June 14, 2016. 
 
 Mail-in voter registration applications or updated voter registrations 
MUST be postmarked on or before Saturday, May 14, 2016. 
 
 From Thursday, May 12th through Tuesday, May 24th, an elector may 
register to vote or update a current voter registration only: 

• By appearing in person at the office of the Eureka County Clerk at 10 S. 
Main Street, Eureka, Nevada.  A Nevada DMV issued photo ID card or 
driver’s license is required for new registrations.  If the current residence 
is not indicated on the ID, additional proof will be required.  If you do not 
have a Nevada DMV issued photo ID card or driver’s license, you may 
register by providing the last four digits of your Social Security Number. 

• Eligible voters can register or update their voter registration information 
online at nvsos.gov.  A Nevada DMV issued photo ID card or driver’s 
license is required. 

 
 The Eureka County Clerk’s office hours are: 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Extended hours on May 23rd and 24th are: 8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
/s/ BEVERLY CONLEY 
EUREKA COUNTY CLERK 


